NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the
Sparkill/Palisades Fire District will conduct a public hearing ét 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday,
November 4, 2014 at the firehouse located on Route 340, Sparkill, New York, to receive public
comment on the proposal to withdraw an amount not to exceed THIRTY-FIVE THOUSAND
and 00/100 ($35,000.00) DOLLARS from the Maintenance Reserve Fund for repairs to the
ladder truck.

All interested persons are invited to attend and be heard at the aforementioned time and

place.

WILLIAM SULLIVAN, SECRETARY
SPARKILL/PALISADES FIRE DISTRICT

KORNFELD, REW, NEWMAN & SIMEONE
Attorneys for Fire District

46 Washington Avenue

P.O. Box 177

Suffern, New York 10901

(845) 357-2660
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